
NAPA VALLEY WINE TASTING DAY TRIP

The Dyer’s, Avila’s and Glaushes are planning a wine tasting day trip to the Napa
Valley, on Thursday, September 12.  We will be going via Lake Berryessa, with a
stop in Winters,  before arriving at V Sattui Winery in Saint Helena for lunch
and wine tasting.  They have a great deli where you can purchase sandwiches,
salads or meats, cheeses and bread.  They also have a fabulous dessert selection.
You can check them out ahead of time at http://www.vsattui.com.  

From there we will travel to Baldacci Winery.  Baldacci is a very small winery with 
excellent wines.  You can check them out as well at http://www.baldaccivineyards.com/

Both of the wineries charge a per person tasting fee…seems to be the thing to do.          
V Sattui has a $10 fee for premium tasting and $15 for reserve tasting.  Baldacci
Winery charges $20 per tasting which is applied to wines purchased.  

We are limiting this run to 15 cars, as Baldacci Winery is a very small winery, and
parking is at a premium. 

We will meet at Orchard Creek parking lot, by the Wave (the usual spot) at 8:45 a.m. 
leaving at 9:00 a.m. sharp.

Please R.S.V.P. to George Glaush at (See LHSCG Roster for contact information).

Hope you can join us…

http://www.baldaccivineyards.com/
http://www.vsattui.com/

